
From: Rob Lewis  
Sent: 11 November 2022 10:40 
To: Patrick Marfleet; Planning 
Subject: Request for meeting 
 
Patrick, 
 
Just to say, I continue to object to the GOSH plans, as local resident, business 
owner, and representative of the Great Ormond Street group of residents and 
businesses. The changes to the plans are marginal and have no material effect 
on the very negative consequences of the scheme. 
 
In the meantime, however I am concerned that you do not seem to be 
responding to our many requests for a meeting. 
 
Given we understand that you have met up with GOSH and their consultants 
many times it would seem reasonable and fair for you to also meet up with 
representatives of local residents and businesses too, especially since it our 
lives and businesses that are on the line. 
 
As such, we would request again that you agree to meet up with GOSG 
representatives as soon as possible. 
 
Please publish this objection on the portal. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Rob Lewis 
 
 


